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Pope Francis Elementary School Welcomes New JK Students 
Parents and their children came out on January 29th to register for Junior 
Kindergarten at Pope Francis Elementary School. Pope Francis offers parents the 
opportunity to register their child in either French Immersion and English 
programs. Parents and children were able to visit the FDK classroom, meet with 
Mr. Berthier and tour and learn more about our new building.  

                     

           

                                        


